
The New Mexico Regulation and Licensing Department in consultation with the Advisory Board of Respiratory 
Care Practitioners approved the repeal of 16.23.15 NMAC, Parental Responsibility Act Compliance (filed 
12/20/2002).  The Regulation and Licensing Department will take responsibility for administering the disciplinary 
procedures required by the Parental Responsibility Act pursuant a new section in Part 1, see 16.23.1.18 NMAC.  The 
purpose of the repeal is to simplify procedures and to delegate all responsibilities for enforcement of the Parental 
Responsibilities Act to the Department effective xx/xx/20xx. 


